
HB 446 -- SOLID WASTE

SPONSOR: Schwadron

Currently, facilities designed to incinerate solid waste must
provide a health and safety buffer of at least 50 feet from a
facility located in a nonresidential area in St. Louis City and at
least 300 feet from a facility anywhere else in the state.

This bill expands the buffer requirements to all commercial solid
waste processing facilities and to at least 500 feet from the
facility anywhere except in a nonresidential area of St. Louis
City.

This bill is similar to HB 1727 (2018).


